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Informational session held on January 30, 2006 at 7:00pm in the Town 
of Horicon Town Hall, Brant Lake, NY. Town Boards of the Town of 
Chester (Fred Monroe, Edna Wells and Frank Shaw) and Town of Horicon 
and members of the North Warren Chamber of Commerce were in 
attendance.  
Greg Beckler, President of the Chamber, had requested the joint 
informational session, to review and make recommendations for the use 
of Occupancy Tax funds. 
Mr.Beckler did a slide presentation on “Proposals for utilizing the 
Tourism/Occupancy tax revenue in 2006 and future”. 
 
Various projects were reviewed - upgrading Chamber web site, Christmas 
tree at Rockefeller Center in NYC, survey, post cards, and banners 
(for special events). 
Projects for Town of Chester included: improving Dynamite Hill 
recreation area, ski and hiking trails, and Gambles beach area. 
 
Supervisor Monroe stated that Town of Chester has committed over 
$59,000 from Occupancy tax funds for website, theater, Gambles beach, 
streetlights in Pottersville, fireworks, banners, and Lake George 
Kiosks. 
Discussion on the towns combining some funds for projects. 
 
Session was adjourned at 8:30 pm. 
 
                                                      _________________________ 
                                                      Town Clerk                               


